

CITY OF RACINE, WISCONSIN . FINANCE DEPARTMENT

June 11, 2013

Honorable Mayor John Dickert and Members of the Racine Common Council 730 Washington Avenue Racine, Wisconsin 53403-1146

Dear Mayor Dickert and Common Council Members:

I respectfully request to appear before the Finance & Personnel Committee at their next scheduled meeting on June 24, 2013 to discuss modifying the property tax collection schedule to two installments putting us in line with all the other governmental jurisdictions in Racine County and to reduce the workload burden that our office is currently under with reduced staffing levels.

Sincerely,

David L. Brown

Finance Director